
 

 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Michael C. Van Milligen, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Pre-annexation Agreement – Terrence L. and Barbara Bahl 
 
DATE: March 8, 2023 
 
 
Planning Services Manager Wally Wernimont is recommending City Council adopt the 
resolution approving the Terrence L. and Barbara Bahl pre-annexation agreement and 
authorize the Mayor to sign the agreement on behalf of the City of Dubuque. 
 
I concur with the recommendation and respectfully request Mayor and City Council 
approval. 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Michael C. Van Milligen 
 
 
MCVM:sv 
Attachment 
cc: Crenna Brumwell, City Attorney 

Cori Burbach, Assistant City Manager 
Wally Wernimont, Planning Services Manager 


